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Publicity in connection with key decisions  

 
The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“The regulations”) 

 
The Council is required to publish a notice twenty-eight clear days before the date on 
which it intends to take a Key Decision.  
 
In accordance with Regulation 9(1), notice is hereby given that the following key 
decision is intended to be taken on behalf of the London Borough of Croydon by 
Councillor Kathy Bee, Cabinet Member for Transport & Environment on or after 4 
March following a recommendation from the meeting of the Traffic Management 
Advisory Committee on 3 March 2015.  
 

Purpose of decision: Parking Charges 2015-16 

Documents to be 
submitted: 

Report from David Wakeling, Parking Design Manager, 
Development & Environment Department 

Key Decision number 4/15/TE 

 
Copies of this report, once it becomes available in accordance with Regulation 7 and 
provided they are not subject to any prohibition or restriction on their disclosure will be 
available at Access Croydon, Bernard Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon, CR0 
1EA and on the Council’s website.  
 
Other documents may be submitted to the decision maker and to request details of 
these documents contact Kate Norton, Senior Members’ Services Manager, on 020 
8726 6000 ext 63876 or kate.norton@croydon.gov.uk   
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